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To better understand community needs and priorities, Arizona 
Cooperative Extension conducted a statewide needs assessment survey 
in Fall 2022.  

Cooperative Extension users, topical experts, and members of the 
general public from each county were invited to participate via online or 
paper survey. Participants were shown 99 items across topics relevant 
to Cooperative Extension and asked to rank how important it is to 
prioritize each item in their community on a 5-point scale. The 
percentages here reflect the proportion of survey participants who 
scored the item as extremely or very important. 

Yavapai County had 320 survey responses.  
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